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- On December 6th Mrs. Radant and Mr. Traviss will be taking 15 

of our SPLT team members, student council members, and 

others to Monroe County Community College for the #IMatter 

summit.  It is a very informative day about a very serious 

epidemic in our county.  

 

- The high school band and choir holiday concert will be Dec. 

21st, in the high school cafeteria at 7:00 p.m.  It promises to be a 

big event and one we are all looking forward to.  Come join us 

for a great night of music as we prepare for the holidays! 

-  

 

- On Tuesday, November 15, Jason Burt did an excellent job 

presenting his Systems Administration CTE class at the Monroe 

County CTE expo.  The purpose of the expo was to introduce 

parents and students from local schools to career pathways 

and preview career and technical programs around the 

county.   

 

- The high school held a “Financial Aid night” on Wednesday, 

November 16th. A representative from Monroe Country 

Community College was here to present information to our 

parents on college scholarships, grants, loans,  FASFA 

completion and much, much, more.  


